
Circular No – 079/2023 

Date: 28-06-2023 

To 

All Members of The Association 

Dr. H N Gopal Krishna IAS, 

Appointed as new Commissioner of Labour 

The Government of Karnataka has vide Notification No: e-DPAR 235 SAS 2023 

Dated 27.06.2023, transferred some IAS officers. As per the said notification, 

Dr. H N Gopal Krishna IAS, who was under orders of transfer as Joint Director 

(Reforms) Karnataka Municipal Data Society Bengaluru has now been posted 

as Commissioner of Labour, Government of Karnataka in place of Mr. Akram 

Pasha IAS.  

Dr. H N Gopal Krishna IAS is of 2012 batch and an experienced officer having 

held several responsible positions in the Government.  

KEA has addressed letter welcoming him as Commissioner of Labour vide its 

letter dated 28.06.2023.  A copy of the letter addressed to Dr. H N 

Gopalkrishna is attached. 

For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 

Sd/ 

[B C Prabhakar] 

    President 



KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS' ASSOCIATION
NO.74, 2 FLOOR, SHANKARA ARCADE, VANIVILAS ROAD, nd  

BASAVANAGUDI, BENGALURU - 560 004
Reg. No. TU 507 / 20-3-1962

B.C. Prabhakar, B.A., B.L.,

President  

Date: 28-06-2023 

To, 

Dr. H N Gopal Krishna IAS, 

Commissioner of Labour 

Government of Karnataka 

Bengaluru 

 

Dear Sir,  

  

Karnataka Employers’ Association (KEA) is one of the oldest and largest 

Associations in Karnataka, established in March 1962. KEA celebrated its 

Diamond Jubilee last year and has over 750 members from all sectors in 

the State. The membership of the Association consists of the large, 

medium, and small establishments in both Private and Public Sector 

Industries in Manufacturing, Real Estate, Construction, IT, ITES BPO, 

Biotech, Commercial and Services Establishments including Educational 

Institutions. KEA has been in the forefront of fostering harmonious 

relationships between employers and employees and their Trade Unions. KEA 

has been on the Advisory Board of several Government committees such as the 

EPF, ESI, Contract Labour, Minimum Wages etc. 

We are pleased to learn about your appointment as the Commissioner of 

Labour, Government of Karnataka with immediate effect. On behalf of all 

Employer Members, we congratulate you on taking over the responsibilities 

for the coveted position. 

 

 



We sincerely hope that with your stewardship the Department of Labour 

will also drive the initiatives towards establishing a healthy and inspiring 

working environment in the industrial sector. 

 

We at Karnataka Employers’ Association look forward to your positive 

direction and pragmatic guidance, which will harness smooth and faster 

development in the industrial sector and catalyse the much-needed growth 

in our State.  

 

We wholeheartedly welcome and assure you and your team our earnest 

cooperation for furthering the cause of industrial progress and good 

employer and employee relationship. We look forward to having an 

interactive meeting at your convenience.  

 

With Best Regards, 

For Karnataka Employers’ Association 

 

B C Prabhakar, 

President 

Mob: 98440 33348 


